
Reminder:  Second  German
Conference for Young Scholars in
PIL
Registration for the Second German Conference for Young Scholars in Private
International Law, which will be held at the University of Würzburg on 4 and 5
April  2019,  are  still  possible  for  another  two weeks  (until  10  March  2019).
Further information can be found in this flyer and on the conference website;
registrations can be completed via this online form.

The conference will be followed by an international workshop, further information
on which can be found here.
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